FEDERATION OF
INDUSTRIES
ASSOCIATIONS SILVASSA

Problems in Electricity Bill

Dt. 31°* October 2017

Dear Members of Constituent Associations,

It has come to the notice of Federation of Industries Association that the bills received by
various industries by electricity dept., the reading for the same were taken from the sub-station,
and not from the meters installed at their locations.

A meeting regarding the same has been called by Federation of Industries Association, on the
following date, to discuss the matter. Requesting all the members to kindly be present along
with the bills.

Date : 02" November 2017

Time: 11.30 am

Location : Danudyog Conference Hall, Piparia, Silvassa.

Requesting all the members to kindly be present for the same.

Thanking You.

Yours faithfully,

For Federation of Industries Association,

Atul Shah
Secretary



